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Upcoming Events – Dr. Kenneth C. Hurst
August 24: Redistricting Commission Meeting, 6:30 PM
August 25: Board of Education, 6:30 PM, DeJean Middle school

Next Board Meeting August 25 – Dr. Kenneth C. Hurst Sr.
Closed session will begin at 5:00 PM.

Communication to Community August 20, 2021 - Dr. Kenneth C. Hurst Sr.

Friday, August 20, 2021

Good evening WCCUSD Community,

The smiles, enthusiasm, and energy are back on campus. It was awesome to see the excitement and joy
from students, families, and staff this week. Thank you to all WCCUSD teachers, students, families,
principals, and support staff for a great return to 100% in-person instruction.

The whole community helped return us to in-person instruction. And it will take the whole community to
keep us safe. Please remember to continue to follow all the Covid-19 safety protocols. As a reminder, we
are following the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) and Contra Costa County Health
Services (CCCHS) guidance.

To keep us safe, please continue to remember and follow the guidance:
● Masks are required both indoors and outdoors at all times by students and staff
● Students and staff should stay home if they are feeling ill or sick
● If you are eligible, get the Covid-19 vaccine
● All unvaccinated staff must submit to weekly Covid-19 testing
● Per CCCHS guidance, we recommend all students get tested weekly
● Practice hand hygiene and wash hands frequently and use hand sanitizer.
● Visitors and volunteers are limited on campuses and must show proof of vaccination or a negative

Covid-19 test.

The District’s Covid-19 safety precautions are in this Parent/Family Handbook. You can also visit
www.wccusd.net/return2school for more information, including the Return to 100% In-Person
Instruction plan.

Covid-19 testing schedule and forms are also available on each school’s website under Digital Backpack.

Here are a few quick updates:

Covid-19 Positive Cases in the District
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vQiQNoBu3h-JX16b1jCnn2-Bp0nI2yPg9VF_Bkyo70-yLNnfVknUQFzKV4u6RqToJ89MK_oaOSob0ST/pub
http://www.wccusd.net/return2school
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Starting on Monday, we will post a Covid-19 positive case dashboard on the District website, showing the
positive cases by students and staff for each school. We will update the dashboard weekly on Monday.

Covid-19 Testing

Covid-19 testing is recommended for all WCC�
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/cms/lib/CA01001466/Centricity/domain/3328/covid%20student%20parent%20guides/Predicine%20English%20TRF.pdf
/cms/lib/CA01001466/Centricity/domain/3328/covid%20student%20parent%20guides/Predicine%20TRF%20Spanish.pdf
/cms/lib/CA01001466/Centricity/domain/3328/forms/Covid%20Hold%20Harmless%20Form%20August%2010.pdf
/cms/lib/CA01001466/Centricity/Domain/3388/COVID%20Waiver%20Consent%20Form_Spanish_Fillable.pdf
/cms/lib/CA01001466/Centricity/domain/3328/forms/Attestation%20for%20Uninsured%20Patients%20COVID19%20August%2010.pdf
/cms/lib/CA01001466/Centricity/Domain/3388/No%20Insurance%20Attestation_Spanish_Fillable.pdf
/domain/3388
/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=1&ModuleInstanceID=26537&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=96248&PageID=1
/cms/lib/CA01001466/Centricity/domain/24/2021%202022%20documents/August%2019%20Air%20quality.pdf

